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CATTLE COUNTY ESTIMATES 

 

County-level estimates for 2024 cattle inventories are now available, according to the USDA’s National Agricultural Statistics Service. 

The estimates, based primarily on surveys conducted with farmers and ranchers in January, can be accessed using the QuickStats online 

database, found here: http://www.nass.usda.gov/Quick_Stats/. Additionally, revisions for years 2019-2023 are also available. 

 

For state specific questions, please contact the following State Statisticians at 1-800-392-3202. 

 

 

 Arizona – Dave DeWalt    

 Colorado – Rodger Ott    

 Montana – Eric Sommer    

 New Mexico – Margie Whitcotton   

 Utah – John Hilton    

 Wyoming – Leslee Lohrenz 

http://www.nass.usda.gov/Quick_Stats/

